From: Hala Shash <Hala.Shash@pmo.gov.ae>

Date: Monday, December 16, 2024 at 9:41 AM

To: Markkanen Jouni M <jouni.markkanen@tampere.fi>

Cc: Okan Geray <Okan.Geray@digitaldubai.ae>, Bueti, Maria Cristina <cristina.bueti@itu.int>, Nakul Berry <C nakul.berry@digitaldubai.ae>, Program
<Program@worldgovernmentsummit.org>

Subject: Invitation - 2025 World Governments Summit / GIVW Executive Meeting

Dear Mr Markkanen,

It is a pleasure to share with you an invitation, from the office of H.E Omar Sultan Al Olama - Minister of State for Artificial Intelligence, Digital Economy & Remote Work Applications
(UAE) and Vice-Chair of the World Governments Summit Organisation - to participate in the gathering of world leaders at the 2025 World Governments Summit (WGS), from 11-13
February 2025, in Dubai, United Arab Emirates.

Kindly note that the inaugural Executive Committee meeting of the Global Initiative on Virtual Worlds — Discovering The Citiverse, will take place on Day 0 (10th February 2025) of the
World Government Summit. Meeting agenda and further details will be shared by Ms Cristina Bueti (in cc) - ITU’s Focal Point on Virtual Worlds and Citiverse Initiative:
cristina.bueti@itu.int

Best wishes
Hala



